
 
 

26th March, 2024 
 

BSE Ltd. 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 

 
Scrip Code: 507180 

Dear Sir 

Sub: Disclosure under Para B of Part A of Schedule III of Regulation 30(3) of SEBI 
(LODR) Regulations,2015 

 
This is to inform you that the operations of Cogen Division of the Company at Baheri, Uttar 

Pradesh have been closed for the season 2023-24. 

 

Kindly take the above intimation on record. 

Thanking you. 

Yours faithfully, 
For KESAR ENTERPRISES LIMITED 
 
 
 
Gaurav Sharma 
Company Secretary &  
Assistant Vice President (Legal) 
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